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IMMANUEL SCHOOLS ANNOUNCES CHRIS STEVENS AS DIRECTOR OF ATHLETICS

REEDLEY, CA (February 2022) - Immanuel Schools is excited to introduce Chris Stevens as the
new Director of Athletics.

“We are very excited to have Chris lead our athletic program at Immanuel Schools,” shares Ryan
Wood, Superintendent. “He is a perfect fit for our ministry and will be a wonderful leader of
coaches and student-athletes.”

With over 27 years of teaching and coaching experience, including 14 years as a Head Football
Coach, Stevens has the passion and knowledge for building athletics programs. His ability to
lead and heart for serving the Lord make him a tremendous addition to our team.

Stevens shares: "Greetings Eagle Family! On behalf of my wife, Corinne, and three kids, we are
very excited and completely blessed to begin our journey with all of you. I am fired up to be your
new Director of Athletics. We look forward to what our Lord will do in the future of our family,
and Immanuel Schools."

We are blessed to have Chris as our Director of Athletics and are looking forward to continuing
to build a program of excellence at Immanuel.
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